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September 14, 2019  

Mr. Aaron Goldbeck  

Bicycle Program Specialist  

District Department of Transportation  

55 M Street, SE  

Washington, DC 20003  

VIA EMAIL: aaron.goldbeck@dc.gov  

RE: NOI 19-174-PSD Implementation of Curbside Bike & Scooter Parking  

Dear Mr. Goldbeck, 

At a properly noticed regular meeting of Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6B on 

September 10, 2019, with a quorum present the Commission voted 8-1-0 to send 

DDOT the following comments on NOI 19-174-PSD issued July 2019.   

The Commission advises DDOT that it endorses the general concept of using curbside 

space to encourage share bikes and scooter users from leaving “micromobility” 

devices on the sidewalk. However, the Commission is concerned about the use of the 

proposed 20’ by 8’space at the SE corner on the 700 block of D Street SE at 8th Street. 

In a previous NOI 19-001 in April 2019, DDOT proposed to reverse the direction of 

the 700 block of D Street SE and to include a Loading Zone in the same space. The 

Commission feels DDOT needs to settle this conflict prior to installing the corral.    

Please contact Commissioner Kirsten Oldenburg, ANC 6B Transportation Committee 

Chair at 202-546-8542 or 6B04@anc.dc.gov if you have any questions about this 

matter or need further information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Chander Jayaraman 

Chair,  ANC 6B 

Cc: 

 Charles Allen, Councilmember Ward 6 

 Naomi Klein, DDOT 

 Lee Goodall, DDOT 

921 Pennsylvania Avenue SE 

Washington, DC 20003-2141 

6B@anc.dc.gov 
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Chander Jayaraman 
  

Vice-Chair 
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Secretary 
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Parliamentarian 
Brian Ready  
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SMD 01  Jennifer Samolyk 

SMD 02  Jerry Sroufe 
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